
       
                                                                            
 
 

    Friday 7th May 2021   

  

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  
 

We would like to say thank you for all the lovely flowers, bulbs and seeds that were donated to school 

this week for our May Procession. These will all be planted in our garden. Each class is now busy 

planting the Sunflowers that were won from Morrison’s competition last week. We now have a school 

challenge to see who can grow the tallest sunflower! Thank you to Kirsty for getting this all organised and 

set up for the children. 

 

We have started advertising our Nursery ahead of September and would appreciate any help sharing the 

post on Facebook/Twitter or telling friends and family about our exciting news! Thank you.  

 

 

 

Year 5 Parents – Princethorpe College Open Evening 

Open Evening – Wednesday 9 June 2021 – 6.30pm to 9.00pm 

The evening will be split into two hour-long sessions and each session will be opened with 

a Welcome Address by our Headmaster, Ed Hester, followed by the opportunity to tour 

the school on a route taking in key locations. A maximum of two family members will be 

able to attend with the prospective pupil. Places are limited and will be allocated on a 

first come, first served basis. To book, please click here. 

We are also holding Year 5 Taster Experiences on Saturday 22 May and Saturday 19 

June.  There will be three sessions over the two dates and we hope that some of your 

Year 5 pupils will be able to join us for one of them. To book, please click here. 

Summer Fete, Motoring Festival and Art, Photography and Design Show – Sunday 27 

June 2021 – 2.00pm to 4.30pm 

Cost £2 per car for entry. Refreshments available. 

If you or your parents have any questions about the admissions process or Princethorpe 

College itself, please do get in touch and we will be happy to assist. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Cricket Tickets at Edgebaston  

Our school is now signed up to the Six4Schools initiative. Our unique promo code will allow staff and parents to purchase Bears T20 

tickets online at the discounted price of £12 (that’s a discount of £13), whilst under 16’s go FREE. 

For each adult ticket purchased using your unique promo code, Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School will receive £6. Our unique promo 

code is OLCPS. Tickets can be purchased at tickets.edgbaston.com by entering our 

unique promo code in the field at the top of the page. Please note the Six4Schools 

discount is valid for all T20 group games at Edgbaston in 2021, except for the 

Worcestershire Rapids fixture on Friday 16 July.  
 

Fundraising and Wish List 

We still have various ways to raise help us raise extra money for the school including 

Our School Lottery, Our Easy fundraising link and also our Amazon Wish List. Here are 

each of the links again if you are able to help out. Any support is greatly appreciated. 

Mrs B won £11.40 last week on our Lottery! Well done! 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ourladyspsprincethorpe/ 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/68HKA3RO82RZ?ref_=wl_share  

 

Parent Pay 

Parent Pay is our preferred method of payment. 80% of our school families have signed up to Parent Pay for online payment convenience. 

Joining details have been sent out to all families. We encourage you to sign up. Please enquire at the school office if you require your set 

up details.  
 

 

 

 

https://www.theprincethorpefoundation.co.uk/summer-open-evening
https://www.theprincethorpefoundation.co.uk/y5-taster-experience
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftickets.edgbaston.com%2Fcontent&data=04%7C01%7Cdanbillingham%40edgbaston.com%7Ce2ee923b510e42350c5d08d903193d19%7C31c6ebe48bdf459b8e8eefc4f8f16faa%7C0%7C0%7C637544229192677629%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=FCgjZ1FDgTPxcsEW6Q3R0PSy4t4WzWlQ88kveF4uWkA%3D&reserved=0
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ourladyspsprincethorpe/
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/68HKA3RO82RZ?ref_=wl_share
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Mass with Father Teddy 

Remember from home you can join Father Teddy as he celebrates Mass each weekend at 9.30am from St Anne’s Catholic Church, 

Wappenbury. The link to use is fb.me/stanneswappenbury    
 

Workers of the Week 
 

Workers of the Week  

 

 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Jack Tilly Merryn Oscar Daisy Joshua Ruari 

                          Well done to everyone that played in the league this week for Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rocks Stars! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week at a Glance:    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission of the week: 

 

 

 

 

 

Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page – Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Top 5 on Times Tables Rock 
Stars are: 

Year 2 - Beatriz  
Year 3- Georgie  
Year 4- Sebastien  
Year 5- Tamsin  
Year 6- Clara  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Time Activity 

Mon 10th May 

 

9.15am 

3.15 – 4.30 

 

Assembly led by Cafod (Virtual)  

Football  

 

Tues 11th May 

 

3.15 – 4.15 Cricket Club Y3/4 

Wed 12th May 9-15am  

3.15 -4.15 

Music Lessons 

Cricket Club Y5/6 

Thurs 13th May   

Fri 14th May 9.15am 

3.15 – 5.00pm 

Celebration Assembly (Virtual) 

Irish Dancing – spaces still available  

Our Mission of the Week: 
How can we say yes like Mary? 

 

Attendance 
Whole School 

98.4% 
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